
 

 

North Wicklow Educate Together Secondary School Parent Staff Association 

Note of PSA AGM of 15/1/19 

1. The Annual General Meeting of the NWETSS PSA took place in the school building at 7.30pm 

on 15/1/19, and was attended by Jonathan Browner (Principal), the outgoing members of 

the PSA (apologies from two members) and a small number of parents. 

2. The Principal gave a short presentation on latest news in relation to the school.  

3. The outgoing Chair of the PSA (Ciara O Mahony) and Treasurer of the PSA (Seamus Young) 

presented annual reports. 

4. The meeting passed an amendment to the Constitution of the PSA to change the provisions 

in relation to the AGM, from being set for January to being held no later than January in 

each academic year.  

5. The outgoing committee stepped down. 15 parents were nominated to the incoming 

committee, which agreed to meet for the first time on 28th January 2019. 


